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THIS WEEK AT TRINITY     July 21 & 22, 2018 

 

~Ninth Sunday after Pentecost ~ 

 
Sunday:           8 & 10:30am Worship Services with Communion 

9:30am Summer Sunday School & Adult Bible Class 

Tuesday:     No Men’s Bible Study  

9:00am Quilting  

Thursday:  Mission team leaves for Manitoba 

Saturday:  1:00pm Pickle Ball    

              5:00pm Worship Service 

 

     

         
  

 

THE ALTAR FLOWERS are given in praise and 

glory to God by John & Caroline Boll for their 56th 

Wedding Anniversary. 

 

An additional flower arrangement is placed today in 

loving memory of Fran Schiefelbein by her husband, 

Rev. Herb Schiefelbein and their children.  We give 

thanks and praise for the blessed assurance of our 

reunion in heaven because of our Savior, Jesus Christ. 

  
SPECIAL PRAYERS THIS WEEK ARE FOR:  
Makenzie Bohnet, Katie Cardillo, Vicki Case, Ken 

Hale (Janine Liwosz’s brother), Mike Hall, 

Karianna Jinguji, Kinsley Murri (Rod & Phyllis 

Myers’ baby granddaughter), Nannette (Leo and 

Diana Wohler’s daughter), Lori Smith (Ray & 

Bobette Smith’s sister-in-law) and Pastor Mark 

Grunst.  

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Help For Cindy Speed 

On July 30 Cindy Speed will be traveling to Denver 

for medical tests and treatments.  She will need to 

stay in a local hotel for a number of nights during 

her visit.  If you have Marriott Rewards Points and 

would like to help with this need, please contact the 

church office at 245-3984.  Thank you! 

 

Benevolent Fund Continues to Bless 

Last week Karianna Jinguji was in Houston, TX, for 

additional tests for her ongoing cancer.  We 

provided lodging for Karianna and Kristen while 

they were in Houston for the week through our 

Benevolent Fund.  If you would like to help with 

this and other Benevolent Fund expenses, please 

consider making a donation.  Simply note that your 

gift is for the “Benevolent Fund.”  Thank you for 

being a blessing through this ministry! 

 

The 2018 Montana District Convention 

Summary with approved resolutions is available 

for review in the church office.  Please call the 

church office at 406-245-3984 if you would like a 

copy emailed to you. 

 

 

 

 

 



FINANCES & FIRST-FRUITS’ GIVING 

Budgeted Church/School Income  (Year to Date) $     112,542 

Actual Church/School Income  (7/15/18) $       76,596 

Actual Church/School Expenses (7/15/18) $       54,540 

                                A difference of :                               $       22,056   
  

Budgeted Offering Target  (June 2018) $     921,275 
Actual Offering  (Through June 2018) $     907,309 
                                A difference of: $      -13,966   
  

Weekly Offering Goal $       18,248 

Actual Offerings in July (3 of 5 weeks) $       49,002 
  

Bell Tower Roof Fund  (Goal:  $14,000) $         7,960 

Expansion Offering       (July 14 & 15)  $         1,450 
YTD Expansion Offering  
                                     (July 1, 2017–July 15, 2018) 

$       61,192 
 

Offering Counters for July 22nd: 
Sherrie Murray, Cheryl Wagenman, and Myrt White 

Offering Counters for July 29th: 
      Ellen Gernant, Barbara Nies, and Vivian Roberts 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

Last Week’s Attendance – July 14 & 15, 2018 

Saturday Worship Service  91 

Sunday Worship Services 250 

Total Attendance Last Week 341 

Sunday School  
Adult Bible Classes 73 
 

 

YOU MAY HAVE NOTICED some differences 

with the organ, visually and tonally. Through the 

combined efforts of the Board of Properties, staff 

members, and musicians, the wooden grill work has 

been removed and the expression shades (the 

wooden louvers) can now fully open, allowing more 

sound to speak into the sanctuary. The various 

organ sounds can be heard with more clarity and 

expression. There will be a little adjusting in the 

next few weeks, and we appreciate your patience.  
 

 

 

THANK YOU FROM THE MANITOBA TEAM!!!          
 

Dear Friends – your generosity, love and support have once again overwhelmed us!  We are well on our 

way toward having everything we need for our 10th year of ministry in Cross Lake.  From snacks, to 

shirts, to funds – you have met so many needs, and we are extremely grateful.  We leave this Thursday, 

July 26, and will return home on Sunday, August 5.  We covet your continued prayers, and look forward 

to sharing what God is doing in Cross Lake when we return! 

 

Maggie Beler      Caroline Boll     John Boll     Jonathan Boll 

Nicolena Boucher    Cassidy Brown    Carol Corder    Bill Crago 

Jake Haemmerle    Jordyn Haemmerle   Rachel Hamilton   Sandra Hamilton 

Cameron Heiliger    Kaci Hensel     Kaitlyn Hensel   Kori Hensel 

Tanya Hensel     Rose Jones      Kylee Kesler    Roger Kesler 

Joele Mangen     Thomas Nelson    Jake Nelson    Daniel Nelson 

Seth Nelson     Dane Reeves     Ryann Reeves    Parker Sasse 

BJ Shaw      Stacie Shaw     Tori Shaw     Hailey Shaw 

Patti Stewart     Lauryn Tecca     Ethan Waddingham  Nicolas Wahl 

Deb White 

 

 

 


